
 
 
For over three decades, Attorney Parker has been representing members of the 
Northeastern Pennsylvania Community in matters of family law.  She has extensive 
experience in divorce, child custody and support matters and has successfully represented 
clients in Monroe, Northampton, Carbon, Lehigh and Pike Counties.  She values the 
importance of communication in order to build mutual trust and respect.  Attorney Parker 
is also trained in Family Law Mediation and Collaborative Divorce and served Monroe 
County as a court-appointed Child Custody Conciliator for over 10 years during which 
time she assisted families in the resolution of high-conflict custody cases.   She 
understands and is sensitive to the devastating emotional and financial toll of family 
disputes and approaches these matters with patience, compassion and professionalism. 
 
A magna cum laude graduate of the University of Pennsylvania, Attorney Parker earned 
her Juris Doctor from the Temple University School of Law.  She served as a law clerk 
for the Monroe County Court of Common Pleas and worked as an associate and partner 
with several well respected Stroudsburg law firms before establishing her own firm in 
2006.   
 
A past president of the Monroe County Bar Association, Attorney Parker has also 
proudly served as President of the Board of Trustees of the Eastern Monroe Public 
Library, President of the Pocono Arts Council Board of Directors and as a member of the 
Board of Directors of Women's Resources of Monroe County.  Currently, Mrs. Parker 
sits as a member of the Advisory Board for Northampton Community College Monroe 
Campus.  She also serves as President of the Board of Directors of Support Services for 
Seniors of Monroe County, a nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting the 
wellbeing of older adults by providing services that enable senior members of our 
community to attain or maintain independence in their homes.   
 
Available for Mediation and Arbitration in the following areas: 
 
Family Law 
Wills and Estates 
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